
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
On 14 December 1976, 2Lt. Philip R. Jones, Class of 1975, was killed in a T-38 aircraft accident 
near Enochs, TX. He is susrvived by his mother, Mrs. C. H. Jones, 1505 North Chrislo Drive, 
Minden, LA 71055. 
As a cadet, Lt. Jones was a member of the 40th Cadet Squadron; he participated in the History 
and Photo Clubs and was on the Dean’s List four times.  
Upon commissioning, Lt. Jones attended Indiana university and was subsequently assigned to the 
64th Student Squadron at Reese AFB. 
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